
PUBLIC NOTICE TO CONSIDER A
SPECIAL TAX FOR ALLEY 

MAINTENANCE
The City of Regina hereby gives notice, pursuant to Section 275(3) of The Cities Act and The 

Public Notice Policy Bylaw, No. 2003-8 of its intention to implement the 2023 special tax for 

alley maintenance. A special tax is levied annually for the maintenance and reconstruction of 

alleys throughout the city.

The report proposes a fee of $3.90 per foot for asphalt alleys and $2.72 per foot for gravel 

alleys. These amounts are payable by properties abutting a legal alley either on its rear or flank 

based on assessable frontage. The tax proposes raising $5,168,972 in 2023.

The recommendation for the proposed special tax will be considered by City Council during 

its meetings on Wednesday, December 14, 2022, Thursday, December 15, 2022, Friday 

December 16, 2022, and any subsequent days as required 9 a.m. in the Henry Baker Hall, 

Main Floor City Hall.

If any person wishes to appear before City Council, please visit Regina.ca or call the Office of 

the City Clerk at 306-777-7262 for more information on the requirements to appear.

Dated at the City of Regina, in the Province of Saskatchewan, this 3rd day of December, 2022.

YOUR CITY YOUR SAY 
City Council Budget

December 14 - 16 

9 a.m.

Citizens who want to address City Council on December 14, 2022 may attend the meeting via 

teleconference or in person. To attend, you must register with a written submission to the Office 

of the City Clerk by email to clerks@regina.ca or call 306-777-7262, no later than  

12:00 p.m. on Monday, December 12, 2022. If attending by teleconference you must also 

provide the telephone number you will be using to call into the meeting with, when registering. 

You will receive meeting details and instructions after you have confirmed your attendance for 

the meeting.  

This meeting will be streamed live on Regina.ca/meetings, MyAccess.ca and when community 

programming permits, televised on the AccessNow Community Channel.  


